
 IMPORTANT DATES 

 February 1: Registration Begins!  

 February 2-3 Conference Days 

 February 4: No Preschool 

 February 18: No Preschool 

 February 21: No Preschool – 

President’s Day! 

Happy February! We are excited to share this month with our 

little loves!  

 
 

  
 Registration for the 2022-2023 Preschool Year has 

officially begun! We are so excited! Our schedule for 

registration is below. Please note that we cannot accept 

any applications until it is your child’s designated day. 

Priority registration ends March 1. After March 1, if you 

plan to change the class you have registered for, your 

child will be added to the list based on the order the 

applications are received (no priority after March 1). 

Letters of acceptance will be sent out shortly after priority 

registration ends.   

 

o February 1-3: Church Members 

o February 7-8: Already enrolled and 

siblings of already enrolled  

o February 9-11: New Students 

 February 9: New two year olds 

 February 10: New three year olds 

 February 11: New four year olds 

 

 All registration days will be held in the doors of the 

church Narthex (outside the sanctuary). 

 

  Conferences are scheduled for this week. We are 

excited to share with you all the learning and growing your 

sweet little one has been doing this year! There is no 

preschool on these days. If you need my help watching 

any preschoolers or siblings during your conference, 

please let me know. I’m happy to help!  

 

  

  February is Dental Health Month. We will have a special 

visit from Dr. John McRoberts! He will be sharing all about 

dental health with our children, and of course, his famous 

magic tricks!  

 

 

 

 

 

Love your neighbor as yourself. 

Romans 13: 9

Staff Bio of the Month 

Mrs. Ellison Reid  

Owls Teacher 
This is my 12th year as a teacher at Fort 

Hill Preschool. It is my happy place! I am 

from Greenville, SC, but I have lived here 

in Clemson for over 20 years. My 

husband, Bill, and I have four children, 

who all began their education here at Fort 

Hill. I love spending every weekday 

morning with my Fort Hill friends.  
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